
FAQ about COVID Safety  

We have been working hard to ensure that camp will run smoothly and safely. 

Here are some questions you and your families may have. 
 

What are your health and symptom guidelines? 
As we open Camp XP 2021, the CDC has asked that we be even more cautious 

with screening symptoms. If you or anyone in your family are experiencing any 

COVID-19 symptoms we ask that you stay home. Those who have tested positive 

for COVID-19 or have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive 

should adhere to the CDC guidelines for isolation and quarantine.  

 

Will my child be screened as I drop off or pick up? 
Anyone entering the Camp XP area will need to be screened, including children, 

to ensure everyone’s safety. We will be checking temperatures at your wrist or 

forehead as campers are dropped off at the Car Circle. Once your child has 

been temperature checked they will be escorted to their classroom 

 

Will my child have to wear a face mask? 
We ask that all campers and staff wear masks while at camp. There will set times 

during outdoor activities where campers will be able to have a mask break. This is 

subject to change as we monitor the recommended COVID-19 guidelines. 

 

Is the Camp XP team taking any extra cleaning measures in my 

child’s classroom? 
Kids' classrooms, restrooms and touch points will be disinfected throughout the day 

and all kids' locations will be deep cleaned weekly. We have removed certain 

toys from the classrooms to reduce cross-contamination. 

 

How many kids will my camper be in contact with? 
Due to COVID 19 safety measures, spots will be limited. Each group will have set 

number of kids and counselors and other camp staff will stay with their assigned 

group to minimize the possibility of exposure. Smaller groups will also help the kids 

bond and make good friends throughout the summer!  

 

Will there be field trips this summer? 
We feel confident that we can safely travel offsite for field trips this summer! We will 

choose offsite locations carefully and will require masks and social distancing 

wherever possible while we are off campus. All vehicles used will be sanitized 

between each use. We will also have FIELD TRIPS COME TO US! We will have 

special onsite demonstrators, visitors, or fun activities planned at the church. We 

will continue to monitor and follow CDC recommendations, and to update our 

policies if needed to keep our staff and campers safe. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/if-you-are-sick/quarantine.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fif-you-are-sick%2Fquarantine-isolation.html

